
 

 

 
31nd of January ’24. 

 
 
 

Subject: Invitation to WRRC Rock'n'Roll Judging Seminar and Examination - March 
2024 
 
 

Dear Members and Officials, 
 

We are pleased to inform you that the second WRRC Rock'n'Roll Judging Seminar, including 
an examination, is scheduled to take place online on Saturday, March 2nd, 2024. 
 

Please mark your calendars accordingly, and the link for the seminar will be distributed to 
you in due time. 
 
Here is the provisional schedule: 

• Seminar: Saturday, March 2nd, 2024, from 09:00 to 15:00 (with a break from 12:00 to 
12:30) 

• Examination: Saturday, March 2nd, 2024, from 15:00 to 17:00 
 

The seminar is open to all existing WRRC judges. Additionally, new candidates or national 
judges from WRRC members are welcome to attend. However, please note that the seminar will not 
cover basic rules and theoretical explanations. 
 

It's important to highlight that the examination is mandatory for all WRRC Rock'n'Roll judges 
whose licenses expired by the end of 2023. 

 
The seminar fee is 70 €, the examination fee is 30 €. 

 
Please be reminded that the announcement for participation can only be made via the WRRC 

registration system. Within the system, you will also find all the relevant data for each judge 
regarding their last examination and attended seminars. Renewal examination is obligatory for all 
judges who completed their last examination in 2020 or earlier. 
 

We look forward to your active participation and continued dedication to the advancement 
of Rock'n'Roll dancing within the WRRC community. 
 
 

Best regards, 
 

Denis Lilih  
Sports Director WRRC  

Contact: +385 916 530 338 


